
 

 
 

 
 

March 2023 
 

SPRING DISCO: Friday March 17th, 2023  
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

 
F.O.R.S are excited to be hosting our first disco of 2023.  The disco will be held in the School Main 
Hall on Friday, March 17th, 2023.  Timings will be split into age groups: EYFS & KS1 - 4.45pm to 
6.00pm and KS2 6.15pm to 7.30pm.  Entry is £2 on the door. Enter the disco via the side door and 
exit through the side gate. 
 
Please note that EYFS & KS1 parents are required to stay, and children are not permitted to bring 
mobile phones this is school policy.  Buggies are also not permitted in the school and can be parked 
by the nursery entrance. 
 
Tokens: Will be available for Hot Dogs and Tuck Shop for £1 each.  We will be reintroducing pick 

and mix as the tuck shop option at this disco.  Children will be able to choose 20, 5p sweets for £1. 

Water and Squash is free throughout the event. We also encourage children to bring their own 

water bottle which we will happily refill for them. 

If you can volunteer at this event, please get in touch via Facebook or email, details of both are at 

the bottom of this letter. 

 
All proceeds raised from the Spring Disco will be put towards our playground equipment target.  
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support, and look forward to 
seeing the children having fun on the dance floor. 
 
 
All the very best,  
 
The F.O.R.S. team 
 
 
Friendsofrendleshamschool@outlook.com 
facebook.com/groups/friendsofrendleshamschool 
 
 
 
Enclosed: Spring Disco Flyer  
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